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July 15, 2021 
 
 
Avery Buchholz, MD 
415 Ray C Hunt Drive  
Charlottesville, VA 22908 
 
Dear Avery,  
 
Welcome to the Medical & Scientific Board of the National Spine Health Foundation! You 
are joining a distinguished group of the nation’s top spine specialists. 
 
With your impressive work in spinal health care, your insight is integral to furthering our 
mission of improving the lives of those who suffer from neck or back pain. We will benefit 
from your knowledge as we aim to educate Americans about treatment options and 
preventative techniques to advance spinal health and wellness. 
 
Thank you for bringing your expertise and leadership to the Medical & Scientific Board. I 
will be in touch soon to plan a Board meeting which will occur over zoom.  In addition, 
we are actively developing our Spine-Talks programs and I look forward to your 
participation. 
 
Together we are the authoritative voice on spine health. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Thomas C. Schuler, MD, FACS 
Chairman 
 
 
 

|     We give hope. 


